July 2020 Newsletter



Helping Haiti's Orphans

Espere Kay

Oh give thanks to the Lord; call upon his name; make known his deeds among the peoples! – 1

Chronicles 16:8



In July, we had the opportunity to visit with Perryville Bible Church and New Hope Chapel. What a blessing it was to see everyone and share our journey in ministry this past year. Normally we would have visited with more churches, but we know this is a difficult year for everyone due to the pandemic. That is why we decided to bring the presentation to you! Please feel free to share our video with friends, your congregations or anyone. It's around 10 minutes. We walk you through our past year, discuss where we are now and take a look to the future. It was filmed a few weeks ago at New Hope Chapel so there are some updates on sponsorship and our departure (see below). Our prayer is this video will glorify God as we share testimony of His faithfulness to us. Just follow search YouTube for: 2020-07-19 Espere Kay presentation

Sponsorship Update

Religion that God our Father accepts as pure and faultless is this: to look after orphans and widows in their distress and to keep oneself from being polluted by the world – James 1:27

A HUGE thank you to those of you who have stepped forward in the last few weeks to sponsor. Jesula and Myrèse are now completely sponsored, praise God! Currently we have four more young adults in the program who need sponsorship. No monthly amount is too small. This is your chance to reach out and help a young adult orphan receive Christian discipleship and an education so they have an opportunity to build a better life for themselves and to spread the Gospel in Haiti. Our needs are:

Kasalineda: \$70/month for education, \$5/month for basic needs

Olivier: \$75/month for education

Peterson: \$80/month for education

Stevenson: \$30/month for education, \$70/month for basic needs

Update on Schools and Travel

I will instruct you and teach you in the way you should go; I will counsel you with my loving eye on you – Psalm 32:8

As of right now, the plan in Haiti is for high school students to return to classes this month (August). They will finish out the 2019-2020 school year, have final exams in October and begin the new school year in November. For university students they have a similar plan only the students will end their school year in November and begin the new year in December. Please pray there is nothing to stand in the way of having school this year. Pray all our students do well and for their safety every day. Pray this does not cause a large spike in COVID cases and that schools will take precautions. Our plan is to return to Haiti the end of August. Please pray for us as there are a lot of new requirements for flying into Haiti. Pray also for God's provision once we arrive. We are looking forward to being with the young adults, the orphans at Loving Hands and all of our loved ones in Haiti once again. We are excited to get back to the work the Lord has for us there. Thank you for your prayers, they mean the world to all of us.

Looking Ahead

Commit to the LORD whatever you do, and he will establish your plans – Proverbs 16:3

Attention Rhode Islanders! We need your help. Our plan is to return to the states in November for the birth of our first grandchild. We are very excited! Unfortunately, the door is closing on the place we are currently living. We are looking for a place to stay for the months of November and December for a minimal amount of money. If you have a place or know of anyone we can contact, please email us at: EspereKay@helpinghaitisorphans.org

With the pandemic, the new school year starting and everything else going on in this country and the world, please know you are all close to our hearts and continually in our prayers. If there is ever a specific way we and the young adults can be praying for you, please let us know. Be blessed and safe as you enjoy the rest of your summer.

In Christ,
Deb and Dave